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To the Health Committee,
 
I strongly oppose MP Rob Pyne's second attempt to weaken Queensland's abortion laws.
 
Whilst stating that abortions must be performed by a doctor, the bill also allows women to
 perform their own abortion.
 
It ignores community calls for independent counselling and protections for women.
 
I urge you to reject it.
 
Thank you
Susanne Hodge

Health (Abortion Law Reform) 
Amendment Bill 2016
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